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19TH May 2022 

 

Dear Colleague,  

I am writing to you to launch the ACES Award for Excellence competition for 2022.  

This competition sets out to showcase the excellent Asset Management work being undertaken by ACES 

members and colleagues. This is a prestigious Award and past recipients have been rightly proud and 

honoured to have their achievements recognised and promoted by the Association.  

We all strive to provide excellent asset management supported by our professional staff and to use property 

to further the aims of our respective authorities. This is an opportunity for exemplary work to be recognised, 

whether by yourself, an individual within your office, a team or indeed a team across organisations. We 

would also encourage applications that show partnership working, particularly with health or the voluntary 

sector. We welcome applications from all members whether that be a sole member organisation / authority 

or a multi-disciplined organisation.  

The main aim of the Award is “To recognise success and to highlight innovation or good practice by 

public sector Asset Managers” and we are therefore inviting entries that can demonstrate some or all of 

the following:  

⮚ Initiative  

⮚ Innovation and imagination  

⮚ Professional skill  

⮚ Value for money and/or Best value  

⮚ Delivery against the odds  

 

⮚ Improving service delivery  

⮚ Effective asset management  

⮚ Enhancements to customer service  

⮚ Giving Social/ Community Value 

 

Further detail is provided on the guidance form.  

The deadline for receipt of entries is 31st August 2022 – they should be emailed directly to me at 

helen.stubbs@property.nhs.uk 

The more applications I receive the better as in addition to being involved in the judging process one of my 

first duties as President will be to present the ACES Award for Excellence to the winner at the Annual 

General Meeting. The winner will further be invited to present their entry to the ACES National Conference 

in Autumn 2023.  

Yours sincerely 

Helen 
Helen Stubbs, 

Senior Vice President.  
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